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I couldn't find the license file. Can you point me
to it? A: On home computer install file. On work
computer and keep it on a usb key. License file
must be on the computer. Rescue workers carry
an elderly man after the ninth earthquake struck
off the coast of Chile in Valparaíso, Chile, on
October 27, 2019. The U.S. Geological Survey
said the earthquake was located at a depth of
about 31.2 miles (50 km) off the coast of Chile.
The New Zealand Herald via AFP October 27,
2019 Ten people have been killed after a series of
major earthquakes shook Chile earlier today,
according to Reuters. Chile is located off the
coast of Peru and southern Peru and Bolivia. The
most recent earthquake which triggered a tsunami
forced the Chilean Navy to rescue two crew
members of a fishing boat in the port of
Colchagua, according to Reuters. A man, a child,
and a woman have been confirmed dead. The
twin quakes that have taken place off the coast of
Chile have since caused widespread damage and
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some evacuations. According to Chilean National
Television, an approximate 5.7-magnitude tremor
hit the city of Valparaiso, resulting in damage to
50,000 homes and 70% of the houses in some
districts. There were no injuries or damage
reported in any other parts of the country. "Due
to the intensity and origin of the earthquake, we
are worried about the houses and the worst
affected areas, because in the city of Valparaíso
there are 67,000 homes, and around 70% have
damage," said Mayor of Valparaíso, Juan Bravo.
"We are concerned about the possible surge, but
so far no reports of flooding have come in."
Chile's President Sebastian Pinera has urged
citizens to remain calm and follow official
instructions. "We want our people to have peace,
and our country to be stable. We invite everyone
to concentrate on evacuations and to follow
instructions by the authorities." Sudden earth
movements off the coast of Chile in the past have
caused damage to towns and cities. However,
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scientists have said the danger from earthquakes
in the region have increased significantly as a
result of the speed at which tectonic plates move
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